

VOLUME 12, ISSUE 10

OCT. 2015



\*\*\*\*\*\*Remember\*\*\*\*\*

Ask your server for a copy of your ticket to verify your member number. Sign one copy. Keep a copy for your records. Thank you.

### **Briarwood Board of Directors**

### Officers:

President: Carey Ziebarth

Vice President: Thomas O'Toole

Treasurer/Secretary: Greg Glueckert

### **Directors:**

Spencer Frederick

Roger Hermanson

**Bruce Hamm** 

**Gary Carlson** 

**Greg Hart** 

Paul Keneally



# **News** from the **President**

Carey Ziebarth

Hello members,

It is fall in Montana and that means great golf. I hope you all are getting out the last few times and loving it as much as I do.

You should start receiving an information packet in the mail about some exciting project possibilities at The Briarwood. Please digest this information and reach out to any board member with comments or concerns. You will also be able to voice your opinion at our next board meeting on Oct 25th at 6pm at the club.

Some of you have mentioned the entrance sign to the club has deteriorated beyond repair. We are working on a plan to replace the sign and it's been added to the long list of winter projects for Sean and his crew.

Also, thanks for your patience as we head into fall. There are always extra steps that our course needs this time of year.

See you on the course!

Carey Ziebarth



# **News** from the **CLUBHOUSE**

Eric Smith, Food and Beverage Director

Here we are at the start of October. We have had some beautiful weather the last few weeks, and I hope that everyone has had a chance to come out and enjoy this wonderful club.

As of now we have one last tournament planned on the 3<sup>rd</sup> of the month. The annual Cat/Griz tournament is always a great time. It is looking to be a bit cooler this year so we will have some warm drink specials available to keep you warm.

We would like to thank everyone for their support over the golf season. Although it is not over yet we are getting closer to end of the season. We hope to see everyone while we still have some good weather.

Please note the changes to the hours the restaurant and bar are open. Also we will be trying to staff the shacks as much as we can during the rest of the golf season, but we have lost some availability of our staff as they have returned to school. Sorry for any inconvenience this may cause. Please be sure to stop into the bar before you head out.

Thank you all again for another wonderful year of golf



<b>November Bar Hours</b>	November Restaurant Hours
Monday: 11 a.m. to Close	Monday: Closed
Tuesday: 9 a.m. to 9 p.m.	Tuesday: 9 a.m. to 8 p.m.
Wednesday: 9 a.m. to Close	Wednesday: 9 a.m. to 8 p.m.
Thursday: 9 a.m. to 9 p.m.	Thursday: 9 a.m. to 8 p.m.
Friday: 9 a.m. to Close	Friday: 9 a.m. to 9 p.m.
Saturday 8 a.m. to Close	Saturday 8 a.m. to 9 p.m.
Sunday: 8 a.m. to 8 p.m.	Sunday: 8 a.m. to 7 p.m

## **News** from the **PROSHOP**

Scott Pekovich, Head Golf Pro

The past month was filled with events here at Briarwood, all events went very well and the guests of Briarwood had great things to say about your fabulous facility. Now it is time for some of the best golf of the year, come out and enjoy the fun!!

Also, congratulations to the following Members for their great play in the following events:

Briarwood Majors Stu Summers (Overall Champion)

Yellowstone County Am- Men Peter Benson (2nd Consecutive year as Champion)

#### October Events:

4<sup>th</sup> CAT/GRIZ Match Play (10am Shotgun)

13<sup>th</sup> Briarwood Ryder Cup (8:30am start)

\*A list of the qualifiers will be posted the first part of October for this event!

### **Pro Shop Merchandise:**

\*The New TaylorMade M1 Drivers will arrive on October 8th. I only have a limited amount coming so if you are interested please reserve yours today!

\*The New Callaway Great Big Bertha will also arrive late this fall, it should be very well received.

\*New Mizuno outerwear will be arriving any day, should be some great gear for those chilly mornings!

Don't forget to use your hard earned Pro-Shop credit that you have accumulated throughout the year.

Pro Shop Credit will expire after December 15th, 2015!!

# **News** from the **MAINTENANCE**

Sean Sullivan, CGCS

Obviously winter is soon upon us. As you make tee times or come out to the course to play, please consider the weather conditions. Briarwood is at a higher elevation than the city, so our temperatures are lower. The lowest temperatures of the day are a half hour after sunrise. Please plan accordingly if you are making early morning tee times or coming out to play.

### **Thanks**





October 2015						
Sunday	Monday	Tuesday	Wednesday	Thursday	Friday	Saturday
				1	2	3 Cat/Griz Match Play 10:00 Shotgun
4	5	6	7	8	9	10
11 Briarwood Ryder Cup	12	13	14	15	16	17
18	19	20	21	22	23	24
25	26	27	28	29	30	31 Halloween

email: <u>briarwood.golf@bresnan.net</u> website: <u>www.thebriarwoodgc.com</u> Follow us on Facebook





### Welcome New Members

Bradley Ball

Business



## Membership Status

(As of Oct. 1, 2015)

Proprietary/Corp 224
Business 11
Single 50
Young Professional 31
Non-Resident 2
Elite Social 15
Founder 8
TOTAL 341



### **HOURS**

 Monday.....
 CLOSED

 Tuesday.....
 9:00-8PM

 Wednesday....
 9:00-8PM

 Thursday...
 9:00-9PM

 Saturday....
 8:00-9PM

 Sunday....
 8:00 - 7PM

PIZZA

TO

**GO!** 

245-2966

### **BAR HOURS**

Monday	11:00-Close
Tuesday	9:00-9PM
Wednesday	9:00-Close
Thursday	9:00-9PM
Friday	9:00-CLOSE
Saturday	8:00-CLOSE
Sunday	8:00-8PM
Friday Saturday	9:00-CLOS

## THE BRIARWOOD PHONE DIRECTORY

 Pro Shop
 248-2702
 Maintenance
 248-5153

 Clubhouse
 245-2966
 Office
 248-1215